Harriet Dubner

449 Beverly Road

Ridgewood, NJ 07450

Eileen Williams

International School of Kenya

P.O. Box 14103

Nairobi, Kenya

Monday, September 01, 1997
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I’ve just gotten your new address from Judy. Have you been receiving my letters? I’ve been writing to you for almost a year now, and haven’t had a response. I didn’t realize how long it’s been. Now that Judy tells me you’re not even in Burma anymore, it’s occurred to me you haven’t been receiving my messages.

I’ll write as soon as I hear from you and fill you in on all the goings on here in Ridgewood where nothing much truly changes from year to year.

Love, harriet
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